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June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) introduced in May 2018 

 
All ‘data controllers’ (which in our case is The Federation of Boldmere Schools) must have a lawful 
basis for processing personal data.  Schools could not carry out their responsibilities without 
holding personal data about their pupils and parents/guardians; this is known as having a ‘legal 
obligation’. 
 
Although it would not be appropriate for us to seek consent to hold and process personal data 
about you and your child, we nevertheless want to reassure you that we take this responsibility 
very seriously. 
 
We have therefore; carried out an audit of the data we hold and reviewed our practices to make 
sure that we comply fully with GDPR requirements.  More details about the data we hold can be 
found in our Privacy Notices, which have been reviewed to ensure that they comply with GDPR; 
these are available on our schools’ website. 
 
If you have any concerns or further questions in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr C Glasgow 
Executive Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 


